Grid Code Industry Consultation Response Proforma

GC0072 Code Governance Review (Phase 2): Code Administrator and Code Administration Code of Practice
Industry parties are invited to respond to this consultation expressing their views and supplying the rationale for those views, particularly in respect of any specific questions detailed below.

Please send your responses by 20th August 2013 to Grid.Code@nationalgrid.com.  Please note that any responses received after the deadline or sent to a different email address may not receive due consideration.
These responses will be included in the Report to the Authority which is drafted by National Grid and submitted to the Authority for a decision.
	Respondent:
	

	Company Name:
	


Industry Consultation Questions

	1.
	Do you believe that GC0072 better facilitates the Applicable Grid Code Objectives? 

	

	2.
	Do you support the proposed implementation approach?  If not, please state why and provide an alternative suggestion where possible.
	

	3.
	Do you agree that the Code Administrator should not be able to raise changes to the CACoP without Panel approval?


	

	4.
	Do you have any additional comments on the legal text?
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